
 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF STUBBS 

REQUEST FOR VOLUNTEERS 
September 9, 2025 

N3305 S Hutchinson Road, Bruce, WI 54819 
 

 The Town of Stubbs is requesting volunteers to assist with the 

biennial road rating for the WISLER/PASER report due to the State 

in December. 

 

This will involve road rating and providing data for the final report. It 

will also involve inspection of roads to assess for turnarounds. 

 

As volunteers there is no renumeration except the knowledge of a job 

well done assisting the town. 

 

If you are interested in helping with this job contact the town at 

townofstubbs@gmail.com  
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